
Dear SRS Members, 
  
A very good Wednesday Afternoon to all of you.  
  
Hope all of you are fine despite going through quite tough market 
conditions. To cheer up our members & usher in a better 2023,  we’ll be 
having, in a month’s time, our very first SRS Christmas Dinner on 
16th December 2022 with a Delectable Christmas Buffet spread & free 
flow of Beer and Soft Drinks. There will be no Corkage Charge if you 
bring your own Wine. 
  
The details as follows : 
  
Event                : SRS Christmas Dinner        
Date                  : 16th December 2022 (Friday) 
Time                  : 6.30 pm to 10 pm 
Venue               : Palms Bistro, 60 Anson Road, #01-02 Mapletree 
Anson, S’pore 07991 
Transport        : Tanjong Pagar MRT Station (5 Minute Walk to 
Palms Bistro) 
  
Please email your particulars as well as dinner choice to SRS 
Secretariat, secretariat@remisiers.org  . We’ll be opening up to the first 
100 members who sign-up. 
  
Full Name               : 
Broking House       : 
Email                        : 
Handphone #         : 
Dinner Choice        :   Non-vegetarian / Vegetarian 
  
On your successful registration, Secretariat will confirm your seat via 
email.  Once your seat is confirmed, please ensure that you can make it 
for the Dinner.  Otherwise, we might impose a penalty of $50.  Many 
thanks for your understanding. 
  
Looking forward to seeing you’ll at our very first Christmas Dinner and 
usher in a much better 2023! 
  
Best regards, 
S.Nallakaruppan 
President 
The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 



 


